
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Roscoe G. Butler 

Associate Legislative Director 

Paralyzed Veterans of America 
 

 

Roscoe currently serves as an Associate Legislative Director in  PVA’s Government 

Relations Division.  As a member of PVA’s Legislative Division in PVA’s 

Headquarters office in Washington, D.C., Roscoe works to support and advance 

PVA’s legislative priorities. 

 

Before joining PVA, Roscoe served as the Deputy Director for Health Policy at The 

American Legion where he worked for six years.   

 

Roscoe served three years in the United States Army from May 1974 to May 1977. 

After his honorable discharge from the United States Army, he was employed by the 

Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) in October 1977, working at six VA Health 

Care facilities and VA Central Office. 

 

In addition to his field experience as managing the Business Office at VA Medical 

Centers, he served as the Deputy Director for Business Policy in VA Central Office 

in the Veterans Health Administration (VHA), Chief Business Office.  

 

In December 2011, Roscoe retired after serving our Nation for thirty-seven years. 

 


